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Bringing Learning to Life 

12th February 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 1 Visit to Local Area – Wednesday 26th February 2020   
 

On Wednesday 26th February, Year 1 will be visiting a local area. We will be exploring 
the area looking closely at the different houses and homes in the area as part of our topic 
‘Houses and Homes’. 
 
The children will be leaving school after lunch at 1.15pm and will return at around 1.45pm. 
Children will explore the local area with members of staff. However, we will require 
parent helpers for our visit. If you are able to help please state this on the reply slip 
below.    
 
It is important that on this day your child has a warm waterproof coat in school to ensure 
they are prepared for any wet weather we may experience. Your child should come to 
school dressed in their full school uniform. Hopefully all children will also have a pair of 
wellington boots in school which they will wear during the visit.   
 

We are looking forward to a fun afternoon of exploring.  

 

Yours faithfully,   

  

Mrs N Billington  

Year 1 Class Teacher 
                

 
Year 1 Visit to Local Area – Wednesday 26th February 2020 

 
Name:        
 
I would like to help on the visit  
 
Emergency contact number: _______________________________ 

 
Signed: _________________________________________________ 


